Sideletter of Agreement
Between

Mendocino County and the Mendocino County Law
Enforcement Association

July 27, 2018

MCLEMA bargaining unit employees have been working a significantly high level
of overtime on the on-going emergency response due to the Mendocino Complex
Fire. Therefore, effective July 27, 2018, MCLEMA members assigned overtime
work due to the Mendocino Complex Fire will be entitled to overtime pay for

overtime worked on this emergency.

This Sideletter of Agreement expires on June 30, 2019

County of Mudocino County I\(@/

Dated: July 27, 2018




